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General Undergraduate Requirements Committee 

September 19, 2024 at 10:00 AM – 11:00 AM 

 

MINUTES 

 

Wayne Bowen called the General Undergraduate Requirement Committee 
(GURC) to order at 11:02 AM. 
 

The following committee members attended the meeting: 

Wayne Bowen, Kersten Schroeder, Jason Fridrich, Elena Flitsiyan, 
Aravinda Kar, Donovan Adams, Donna Breit, Frank Tamberelli, Dana-Marie 
Dennis, Cheryl Cavaliere, Marjorie Ceballos, Woo Hyoung Lee, Lauren 
Kehoe, Susan Spraker 

 

The March 28, 2024 meeting minutes were approved. 

 

• Kersten Schroeder is elected as chair and Elena Flitsiyan is 
elected as Vice chair  

 

• Dr. King explains the charge of the committee and 
encourages the committee to be open-minded about AI GEP 
courses and how they would like to proposal/search in 
departments for opportunities for such courses.  
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Dr. Bowen updates committee on AMH 2010 and Golden rule 
math:  

• Students enrolled in fall 2024 at UCF in AMH 2010, or who 
completed it at UCF in summer B (2024) will earn black 
diamond/core credit in GEP 9.  However, if they want to have this 
course count toward GEP 4 (which would also mean it will not 
count as a black diamond/core), they should work with their 
Academic Success Coach to submit a Service Now ticket to 
request this change. Students taking AMH 2010 in spring 2025 
and later will earn credit in GEP 9; those who took it before 
Summer B of 2024 or will earn credit in GEP 4.  

• UCF has changed its catalog to make it simpler for students to 
complete the Gordon Rule Math requirement, consistent with 
updates to state regulations.  The undergraduate catalog now 
reads:   

o Gordon Rule Requirement:                              

- Six hours of mathematics courses 
designated by UCF to meet state 
requirements for Gordon Rule Math.  

o GEP Courses Which Satisfy: 

- Any six hours of credit from courses in the Mathematical 
Foundation.  
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• On the GEP Approval Process: "UCF's Board of Trustees 
recommended approval of our General Education Program at 
their June meeting.  Our program is now being considered by the 
state Articulation Coordination Committee of the Board of 
Governors.  Hopefully, by the end of this semester, we'll know 
whether we need to add or remove courses, change course 
descriptions, move courses into different categories, or any other 
changes to our program.  Once we have made any changes 
requested by the ACC, the full Board of Governors will consider 
our program in January or February.  This will be an annual 
process and will mean we will have a longer timeline to make 
changes, as much as two years in advance to complete all stages 
of review at the institutional, Board of Trustees, and Board of 
Governors levels."  

 

 

Meeting Adjourns at 11:00 AM. 

 


